
DANCE CHAT.
P A R EN T  N EWS L E T T E R

T H E  D A I L Y  P E E P

December 13 - 19
Dancers are encouraged to dress up their hair in a festive, funky way this week! We can't wait to see

what creative "do's" you all come up with! :)

NO CLASSES this week due to WINTER BREAK! Enjoy your time off with family and friends! 

Happy Holidays from all of us here at ECSOD! We hope you have a safe and wonderful Holiday
Season with your families! We have some fun and exciting things happening this month at ECSOD!

First up, our Annual Winter Dance Showcase followed by Holiday Hair Week! Although this year
looks a bit different than years past, we are so very thankful for you all and are hopeful that we can

return to the studio soon! Thank you for your flexibility, understanding, and trust in us as we navigate
these difficult and unprecedented times.  <3

+ HOLIDAY HAIR WEEK!

WHAT 'S  UP  AT  ECSOD?

December 2020

+ HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

www.eauclaireschoolofdance.com      info@eauclaireschoolofdance.com

THINKING AHEAD...

Classes resume January 3rd after Winter Break!

+ NEW MINI SESSION COMING IN JANUARY!

Stay tuned for schedule and more information! 

+ WINTER BREAK!

December 20 - January 2 

+ ECSOD WINTER DANCE SHOWCASE!

Tickets are $5 each and  available in advance only! 
Children under 3 are free. A portion of all proceeds will go to local families in need this Holiday

Season. 

Sunday, December 6th
The Oxford (ECCT)
Show times TBD


